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News Release # 4 - Response Operations Continue

Beaumont, Texas - The event is still ongoing, and Emergency Response crews remain on site working to
manage the incident. TPC Group continues to work closely with the county and Emergency Response Personnel
to get this situation under control as safely and as quickly as possible and to prevent further impacts.

Air monitoring continued through the evening and into the morning. Results indicate no human health

concerns at this time.

TPC Group remains focused on protecting the safety of responders and the public and minimizing any impact
to the environment. We encourage area residents to stay tuned to information from Jefferson County Office of
Emergency Management and the local media.

It is the goal of Unified Command to share the next update at 11:30 a.m.

This entry was posted in News Releases on November 29, 2019 [https://portnechesresponse.com/news-

release-4-response-operations-continue/] .
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